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As someone that takes kids out hunting and shooting i think this is terrible. I was 

tought gun safety at a very young age and I as a kid was able to carry a gun and hunt 

I think by passing this it would take away from kids getting in to hunting and learning 

to be a safe and responsible gun owner 


